From: Martin Sherring <martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk>
To: 'Julie Gibson' <gibsonjulie28@yahoo.co.uk>, 'TBI Admin' <admin@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 23/04/2018 09:37:30

Subject: RE: Next Admin Meeting, Tues May 1st



I’ll circulate some notes from the weekend in Dunbar once I’ve written them, but those who were interested in the waste/ plastics recycling agenda might want to pick up an idea that seems to have been quite successful for Sustaining Dunbar. They are seeking to become a Plastic-free Coastline. This is a scheme run by Surfers Against Sewage (who are now saying they aren’t all surfers, and they aren’t just against sewage, so I guess they’ll be changing their name soon!), see https://www.sas.org.uk/plasticfreecoastlines/. I haven’t downloaded the info from their site, but I gather the scheme isn’t very challenging or prescriptive – the obligation is to run a certain number of events, which could be educational/ direct action against supermarkets/ litter-picks/ whatever else we can think of. The launch event in Dunbar included a quiz asking people which of a range of different items could be re-cycled – with conflicting answers from various staff members at the council’s waste/ recycling team! Maybe Vanessa and Sheila could consider adding this to their proposal for a talk? (And I know Dan Ross is a keen surfer, so might be persuaded to take a role in this? And maybe draw in some of his surfer pals?)

 

Martin

